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Mr. Jonathan Sevransky
Hamon, Weiss & Jordan
2001 5 Street, NW, Suite 430 IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20009 TO F01A-84-727

Dear Mr. Sevransky:

This is in response to your letter dated September 5,1984, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (F0IA), copies of
training assessments and the in-depth inspection cited in the Office of
Inspection and Enforcement Information Notice No. 84-11.

The three documents identified below are subject to your request and are
already available for public inspection and copying in the NRC Public
Document Room located at 1717 H Street, NW, Washington, DC.

Report No. 50-416/83-06 Accession No. 8306140583
Report No. 50-416/83-38 Accession No. 8406220107
Report No. 50-416/83-53 Accession No. 8402280570

Sinc ely,

.

J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Riles and Records
Office of Administration
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